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The following faculty member(s) presented information on investigational or off-label use of 
pharmaceuticals or medical devices: 

 

 Philip Dykema, PhD (Using Whole Genome Sequencing (WGS) to determine antibiotic resistant 
genotypes) 
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CONTINUING   
EDUCATION  CREDITS 
 
 
The Curry International Tuberculosis Center is approved as a provider of continuing education by the 
California State Board of Registered Nurses, Provider Number CEP 12308. This educational activity is 
approved for 4.00 continuing education hours. Board requirements prevent us from offering CE credit to 
people who arrive more than 15 minutes after the start of the training, or leave the training early. 
Therefore, partial credit will not be awarded. 
 
Certificates will be available on the Curry International Tuberculosis Center website approximately twelve 
weeks after the training to all participants who requested CME or nursing credits on their applications and 
who successfully complete the training. Successful completion includes attending the entire training, 
signing in, and completing an online evaluation. To view your certificate, you will need to log into the CITC 
website: https://www.currytbcenter.ucsf.edu/user. All CME recipients will be contacted 4-months after the 
training to assist with long-term evaluation activities. 
 


